
I WANT TO VOTE ON THE REDISTRICTING.  Since Monica has decided to do a GDP on “our” 

park it is funny to me there is a sudden desire to change the border lines.  Why would this 

be?  I wanted to attend virtual meeting but was unable.  I will write a letter to Todd Gloria 

and tell him what I suspect is happening. At this point, I do not trust a one of you.  

Especially our councilwoman.  I want to send the mapping however I don’t trust it will be 

considered.  I know how politics work and how you will twist it to your specifications – not 

ours. 

While I am at it, could someone please cut down the damn trees in the park (50th request). 

Ursula Varey 


